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Greetings in the Name of the Lord Jesus Christ, 

 

I pray this letter finds you filled with joy and healthy for the coming New Year.  

 

It has been a busy year and I have enjoyed every mile; preaching in revivals, missions conferences, the for-

eign field, and local churches presenting the work and seeing God work in the hearts of men, women, boys 

and girls.  

 

Praise God for all that has been accomplished, we are now moving forward with great excitement about what 

He has for the future as He continues to open doors to preach the gospel. Praise His Name! 

 

We remain busy here at the mission board and around the globe. We are still sending bibles into all the world. 

God has opened doors in Guatemala, El Salvador, Panama, Nicaragua, and to this date over 60,000 bibles into 

Honduras. We have sent bibles into Haiti and recently into Grenada. Most of the bibles are going into public 

schools where many are receiving Christ as their Savior. 

 

This year, we completed a church building in Togo, West Africa, are in the process of building a church in 

Brisas DeMar, Honduras, and soon will start another one in Guadalupe, Honduras. I praise God for all He 

does through us and everyone who is involved.  

 

I have a some needs and prayer request that I would like to share with you: 

 I got another good report regarding the cancer that I had 4 years ago. My doctor released me. Pray that I 

will continue to have good health. 

 I am currently at 70% of my support level and if you do not already support us, I ask that you prayerfully 

consider adding me as part of your missions family. I would love to come and present the work in your 

church. 

 My wife, Angi, is scheduled to have surgery on November 27th and we will have $5000.00 out of pocket 

expenses. Please pray for her during this time, that the Lord will keep her safe during the surgery and for a 

speedy recovery. Please pray that the Lord will provide the funds for our expense. 

 

I want to say Thank you for all you do for the work here at the mission board, for our missionaries, and for 

Angi and I. I pray for you all daily that the Lord will bless you in all you do. 

In Christ Alone, 

 

 

 

Chip Stowe, President and Director FBHM 

He that goeth forth and weepeth, bearing precious seed, shall doubtless come again with rejoicing, bringing his sheaves with him. Psalm 126:6 


